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City Council File #19-1591 

 

Contact Information: 

Wilshire Center-Koreatown Neighborhood Council 

PNB 400 

4001 Wilshire Blvd. #F 

Los Angeles, CA 90010 

 

WCKNC Community Impact Statement in SUPPORT of Council File 19-1591 

Koreatown has seen an increase in tourists and non-local Angelenos in recent years due to the 

availability of different and exciting restaurants, as well as the active nightlife that it provides. 

The neighborhood, however, has not seen any meaningful increase in hotel rooms. At this rate, 

many of the existing hotels in Koreatown simply will not be able to sustain the growth of 

tourism and events. This lack of supply in hotel rooms will only stagnate the economic 

development of the neighborhood. Providing economic incentives to the recently proposed 

Hyatt Centric Koreatown will in turn bring economic benefits to the community. 

 

THEREFORE, the Wilshire Center-Koreatown Neighborhood Council SUPPORTS Council File 19-

1591 as written to consider providing the Developer of Hyatt Centric Koreatown with economic 

incentives. 

 

Sincerely, 

Wilshire Center-Koreatown Neighborhood Council 


